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The majority of gun owners reject all these proposals as an attack on the 2nd 

Amendment and they are unconstitutional period! Nothing in these bills will deter 

criminals, they only attack law abiding citizens of their freedoms and self defense. 

Most county sheriffs offices don’t have anything in place to implement this permit 

process, or the mandatory training, plus the cost would overwhelm most counties. 

Besides hurting sporting goods stores and other retailers. 

 

As a clod war veteran, a gun owner, a trained range officer… the anti gun groups 

have no clue about self defense, or the threats America faces. We have the right to 

defending ourselves, our family, our cities, our state and our nation. These bills 

create more havoc with turning law abiding citizens into criminals under a false 

narrative. Imagine a planned attack on the United States by China, Russia, N. Korea, 

Iran all at the same time? Police and military cannot be everywhere, and we as 

citizens will not tolerate being defenseless under these socialist rules that Oregon is 

trying to burden on us. Bottom line, the 2nd Amendment SHALL NOT BE 

INFRINGED! Period… 


